

FW: Confirming Changes & 2018 Potentials < Leg Planning Tracker

From: "Moore, Karen (CAB)" <"o=govon/ou=exchange administrative group (fydibohf23spdlt)/cn=recipients/cn=moore, karen (cab)339">
To: "Hindmarch-Watson, Tim (CAB)" <tim.hindmarch-watson2@ontario.ca>, "Young, Samantha (CAB)" <samantha.young2@ontario.ca>, "Downarowicz, Ewa (CAB)" <ewa.downarowicz2@ontario.ca>, "Teare, Rebecca (CAB)" <rebecca.teare2@ontario.ca>, "Islam, Mohammed (CAB)" <mohammed.islam2@ontario.ca>
Date: Wed, 16 Aug 2017 13:56:25 -0400
Attachments: _Summary - Fall Bills_(Aug 15 2017) - Draft.pdf (165.11 kB); _Details - Fall Bills_(Aug 15 2017) - Draft km.docx (79.1 kB)

Hi all,

Please take a look at the attached leg planning charts and make any necessary updates by Friday morning. I've made a few already (red font) but there may be others I've missed.

Thanks!

Karen
416-325-4764
karen.moore4@ontario.ca

From: Frndova, Lucia (CAB)
Sent: August 15, 2017 1:16 PM
To: Francis, Robert (CAB) <Robert.Francis2@ontario.ca>; Astill, Michelle (CAB) <Michelle.Astill@ontario.ca>; Brezer, David (CAB) <David.Brezer@ontario.ca>; Moore, Karen (CAB) <Karen.Moore4@ontario.ca>
Cc: Gilbert, Tamara (CAB) <Tamara.Gilbert@ontario.ca>; Johnston, John (CAB) <John.Johnston3@ontario.ca>; Niyaz, Fatima (CAB) <Fatima.Niyaz@ontario.ca>; Hodnett, Kyle (CAB) <Kyle.Hodnett@ontario.ca>
Subject: Confirming Changes & 2018 Potentials < Leg Planning Tracker

Hi ECs,

Attached, please find the latest leg planning materials/tracking, which includes changes coming out of last week's leg planning meeting.

As you will note, a few upcoming meetings have been scheduled before the House resumes: one in August to finish last week's conversation (since we didn't get to some of the items); and, one in early September to discuss status and enable GHLO to identify potential Intro target dates. After the House resumes, the plan is to resume weekly Friday meetings.

To prepare for the Aug 25th meeting, I would appreciate it if you could please provide any updates in the detailed grid by end of week (**Friday, Aug 18**). This will give me enough time to consolidate edits with status of drafting from OLC.

In addition, I would appreciate it if the ECs could start identifying potential 2018 items in the response email. Given 2018 will have a short Spring Session, there will be limited opportunity to pass legislation. GHLO estimates that there are approximately 15 more Bills that can pass before the writ drops, so please keep that in mind, especially as we already have 12 identified for the Fall passage/intro.

Potential 2018 Items : (to be filled in by ECs)

- e.g. MAG - First Nation Jury Representation (Y, Fall 2017)
- e.g. MGCS – Digital Identity (Y, by Nov 2018)
- [Item Title] – [*outstanding policy decision Y/N, timing*]

Please note that at this time, this list is not intended to be shared with a broader audience. I will also look to setting up a separate meeting with just ECs to go over the potential 2018 items next week.

If you have any questions, please let me know. Thanks!

Lucia Frndova

Manager and Secretary, Legislation and Regulations Committee

Executive Council Office, Cabinet Office

99 Wellesley Street West, Room 4440

Toronto, ON M7A 1A1

(416) 325-7695

lucia.frndova@ontario.ca